
 
We are down to the wire for the November General Election, and there are many ways for
you to help! Early Vote starts Wednesday, October 12, less than a week from today!
 
Volunteer Opportunities
You can get involved:  Visit our party website to get started on opportunities to serve.
Volunteers are staffing our temporary campaign office on North Sandusky Street in Delaware,
writing postcards, delivering yard signs, and serving as Precinct Elections Officials. We will
also need many volunteers to hand out slate cards at the Early Vote Center and on Election
Day. 
 
Stop in to our campaign headquarters, 18 N Sandusky Street in Delaware to pick up yard
signs and/or information about candidates! If that is not convenient, you can request yard
signs at www.ohiodeladems.org 
 
As we head into the final stretch of the 2022 General Election, we are pleased to welcome
Said Haji, of Westerville as our Delaware County Field Organizer from the Coordinated
Campaign. Said (pronounced sah-EED) has met several of our county party and regional
leaders, and will be providing us with "turf" to walk our neighborhoods and distribute
campaign literature. We plan to hold canvas events every weekend until November 8. 
 
Starting this weekend, ODP will mail sample ballots (slate cards) to more than 56,000 voters
in Delaware County. Our state party will also create a digital version which will be available on
social media, and ODP will text voters, asking them to text the word "BALLOT" to access the
specific digital sample ballot for their home county. Our Delaware County website includes a
listing of upcoming events and all of our candidates, with their websites, as well as a printable
option. 
 
Boosting Democratic Voter Turnout: Our precinct reps have already been working on
connecting with Democrats in their neighborhoods to improve turnout of Democratic voters,
and to let them know that they are available to help with any election related questions.
 
Candidate Spotlight: Heather Swiger for State Senate District 19
Heather Swiger is a non-profit leader and has extensive knowledge in the public and private
sector. Heather’s goal is to focus and work towards a world where everyone has equality and
is heard. Serving the community in a non-profit for over 13 years has given her insight on why
we serve. Some individuals serve for their own agendas while others are called to serve
because it offers them a chance to give something back to the community and make a
difference to the people around them. To fight hate, divisiveness, cruelty, and fear, we must
elect a qualified and dignified candidate. Heather Swiger is that candidate, and with your help
this November, we can win!
 
Phone banking
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ODP has phone banking sessions with training every Wednesday, Thursday, and Saturday.
After a 20 to 30 minute training via zoom, participants stay on the zoom and make calls
together so they can ask questions and practice their phone banking skills. Once you’ve been
trained, you can make calls on your own schedule from 10am to 8pm any and every day of
the week. Click here to sign up.
 
Phone banking for Nan Whaley happens every Tuesday evening. Sign up here: 
https://www.mobilize.us/nanwhaley/event/482121/
 
College Students - Where will you vote?
The deadline to register OR update your voter registration is October 11. Delaware residents
who attend college elsewhere have a choice of voting in Delaware County (either in person or
by absentee) OR switching your voting registration to your campus address - but you can
only vote ONCE in ONE location. ODP has been working on college campuses to get college
students registered. Chandler White is President of College Democrats at Ohio Wesleyan.
Please email him or call him at 937-707-2091 with questions about registering college
students in Delaware County.
 

Upcoming Events
October 11 - Registration Deadline for General Election (check your registration)
October 12 - Start of Early Vote period, volunteers needed to pass out slate cards at BOE
October 20 - DCDP Executive Committee Meeting
October 28 - Fourth Friday in Westerville (email Steve Schottel to volunteer)
 
November 2 - Monthly COB Regional Dine with Dems, 6:30 p.m. @ All Shepherds Lutheran
Church on US 23

November 4 - Delaware First Friday Friday (click here to sign up to help) We need
volunteers and welcome all of our candidates!
November 3 to 7 - Get Out the Vote (GOTV) There will be many opportunities to canvas!
November 8 - Last day to vote in this General Election. We need volunteers to help distribute
slate cards at busy polling locations.
November 17 - DCDP Executive Committee Meeting
 

THANK YOU for all you have done and all that you will be doing to help get Democrats
elected this year - it has never been more important!
 

Peg
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Energize Local Democrats
 
Just knowing you are not the only Democrat in your city, township, or neighborhood makes a
difference. As we bring local Democrats together in Delaware County, we find new energy for
all of us.
 
 
➡️ Sign up for Our Newsletter

Get Democrats Elected 
 
We need candidates and many volunteers to support our candidates. Explore what role you
can play to help get more Democrats elected in Delaware County.
 
➡️ Get Involved

Challenge Single Party Rule
 
Republican candidates often run without opposition in our county, but this is changing. Every
candidate who runs helps to build our party's strength and influence in county government.
 
➡️ Make a Donation

Paid for by the Democratic Party of Delaware County and not authorized by any candidate or
candidate's committee.

P.O. Box 872, Delaware, OH 43015
(614) 259-8020
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